
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,                   Head Teacher’s Comments 

What a fantastic week we have had! School has been such a happy place to be, with all                    
the children back where they belong; engaging in their learning enthusiastically in their        
classrooms and playing with their friends.   

It was lovely welcoming Sarah from Cumbria Music Hub and also our PE coaches                                
Mr Moorhead and Mr Dixon back into school.   

To celebrate National Science Week, we’ve had a fun, hands-on, science-filled morning. We’ve been 
making lava lamps, forming clouds and brightening up our garden with beautiful bulbs, which were 
donated by a very generous parent.  

Next Friday (19th March) is St. Joseph’s Day, we are inviting all children to wear something red to 
help us celebrate the day. There is no obligation to bring in a donation, but any money raised will be 
donated to CAFOD. 

LATERAL FLOW TESTS FOR ADULTS AT HOME: The government have made tests available for 
parents at home, as a means of further reducing community infections of covid-19.  All staff in 
school, along with visiting teachers, are testing twice a week.  It is a relatively non-invasive process 
and offers our whole community reassurance.  If you would like to take part in this scheme, the link is 
https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/ 
 
Please keep DOJO's on your devices and check it regularly, we will be using this platform regularly to 
communicate with you, upload homework and, if you need to self-isolate - we will upload school work 
too. 
 
Thank you so much for the support  
you have given your children to help  
them make such a fantastic start  
back to school this week.  
Enjoy the weekend,  
 
Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey  
Head of School & Executive Head    

  

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 100% 
Year 1  100% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4    98% 
Year 5       97% 
Year 6       96% 

Wow! 
Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2 
& Year 3, 

that’s great 

DIARY – MARCH & APRIL 2021 
Friday 19th of March Wear red on St Joseph’s Day, donations to CAFOD welcomed 
Friday 26th of March School Closes for Easter, 3.10-3.15pm 
Monday 12th of April School Opens for Summer Term, 8.45am 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Starting Years Cost 
Sports Mondays 19/04/2021 Year 2 upwards Free 
Football Fridays 16/04/2021 Year 2 upwards Free 
 

 
MENU 2 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 15th 
of March 

2021 

 
Our Trailblazers with their Spellbinding books 


